
 

PTFA CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This year, the PTFA team will be preparing a variety of hampers for an exciting Christmas raffle!  For this, we are 

kindly asking for donations to fill a few baskets. We are going to start gathering donations for our Christmas 

hampers from Monday 27th November. This is completely optional - we appreciate that Christmas is a very 

expensive time of year!  If you would like to donate an item, please see the suggested list of festive treats you can 

bring in by Friday 1st December:  

Bottle of 

wine/beer 

Waxed Cheese Crackers 

(savoury) 

Chutneys/ 

jams 

Biscuits/ 

Cookies 

 

Chocolate/ 

sweets 

(children/ 

adult) 

Tea/Coffee Crisps/snacks Christmas craft 

items for 

children 

Small teddy/toy 

Toiletries 

(him/her) 

Handwash/ 

hand cream 

Candle/wax 

melts/ 

essential oils 

Ornament/ 

decoration 

Festive Mug 

 

*As always, for health and safety, we ask that you donate items that are nut-free and are not perishable/do not 

need refrigerating. 

We will start selling raffle tickets from Monday 4th December to Friday 15th December (£1 per ticket, £3 a 

strip). You can send your children in with raffle money (preferably in an envelope to avoid lost change!) and we 

will be drawing the raffle on Monday 18th December. All proceeds from the raffle and hampers go to our PTFA 

fund. 

We look forward to putting these lovely hampers together.  As always, we thank you for your support! 

Best wishes, 

 

Katie McConvey 

Community Links Coordinator/Chair of Ashgrove PTFA 

 


